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11 May 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Special Food Days 
 
After a successful split of the canteen roster in 2016 the P& F have decided to run the same 
format again this year. 
 
For those who are new to the school, each year group (excluding Year 6) will be allocated a 
duty day: 

 
 

   Parent Coordinator 

Year 5 Week 3, Term 2 Friday 12 May Michelle O’Callaghan 

Year 4 Week 6, Term 2 Friday 2 June Ruth Gott 

Year 3 Week 9, Term 2 Friday 23 June Ro McKenzie 

Year 2 Week 3, Term 3 Friday 4 August Jody Cremona 

Year 1 Week 6, Term 3 Friday 25 August Kylie Lane 

Kinder Week 9, Term 3 Friday 15 September Volunteer Needed 

 
Note: We have excluded Year 6 as they have been running their own canteen days to raise                 

money for their End of Year Gift to the School. 
  

What do we need? 
 
Due to last year’s Co-ordinator’s being happy to stay on for another year, we are only                
looking for a Parent from the Kindergarten group to help out. It is a very easy role and lots of                    
help, guidance and support is available. If you can help in this way please fill in your details                  
on the back. 

  
What will each Year Group need to do? 
 
Every family from the Year Group will be encouraged to provide a plate of food that will be                  
sold for Morning Tea. You could make Fruit Kebabs, cupcakes, pikelets, biscuits or anything              
that fits in with the time you have available. If you can’t bake something, store bought will be                  
just fine.  

http://www.stfinbarsglenbrook.catholic.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
We will also need 4 – 6 parents to help on the day with serving and preparing lunch                  
orders. You will need to be available from approximately 10am – 2.30pm. If you can               
help in this way, please fill in your details on the back. 
 
What will happen with any money raised? 
 

The money will be used to help the students celebrate St Finbar’s Day on              

Friday 22 September. 

  

Special Food Days not only provide parents with a break from preparing lunch             

but they also provide the children valuable learning experiences. Please          

consider supporting these days so that we can continue to provide this            

service for the children. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Canteen             

Co-ordinator, Janette Ankers, on 4739 4745 or 0438 672 040. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

Andrew Grima 

President, St Finbar’s P&F 

  

_________________________________________________________

_____ 

  

Special Food Day Volunteer Form 

  

Name:  ______________________________  

 

Contact Number: ______________________________ 

  

Please circle the relevant Year Group/s 

  

Year 5             Year 4 Year 3 Year 2 Year 1 Kinder 

  

  

I can co-ordinate my child/rens year group/s 

  

I can help in the canteen on the day 

  



Please note that due to WHS restrictions younger siblings cannot attend Special            

Food Days.  We apologise for any inconvenience.  


